
 
 
	

Hello!	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 December	2016	
	

We’re	glad	that	you	and	your	child	chose	to	participate	in	the	Museum	of	Science	and	
Technology’s	Expedition	MOST	February	break	camp!	We	have	planned	fun-filled	days	for	your	camper,	
so	he	or	she	should	come	home	tired	and	happy.		

	
You	gave	a	$50	deposit	when	you	made	your	initial	reservation,	but	that	reservation	isn’t	firm	

until	we	receive	completed	paperwork.	You	must	complete	a	health	form,	permission	form,	emergency	
contact	sheet,	and	confidential	camper	information	sheet	for	each	camper	and	return	them	to	the	
MOST	by	Feb.	10,	2017.	

	
Payment	in	full	is	due	before	the	start	of	camp,	on	Feb.	20,	2017.	
	
Here	are	some	things	you	should	know	about	Expedition	MOST.	

	
• Camp	runs	9	a.m.	to	3	p.m.	Feb.	20-24,	2017	
• Drop-off	time	is	8:50	to	9	a.m.	at	the	camp	entrance	(to	the	right	of	the	MOST’s	Franklin	
Street	main	entrance	by	the	large	iron	gates)	
• Parents	must	sign	in	their	campers	every	day	
• Parents	can	park	in	the	bus	turnaround	for	drop-off,	but	please	do	not	block	access	to	the	
parking	spaces	on	the	sidewalk	in	front	of	the	museum	
• Make	sure	your	camper	is	dressed	for	sitting,	crawling,	and	playing	outside,	weather	
permitting	
• Send	a	water	bottle	and	indoor	sweater	or	jacket,	marked	with	the	child’s	name,	that	can	
remain	for	the	week	
• Every	camper	will	have	a	basket	in	the	camp	classroom	to	store	gear	
• Do	not	send	your	child	with	cell	phones,	tablets	or	other	valuables;	there	is	no	place	to	lock	
them	up	
• Campers	are	provided	a	healthy	mid-morning	snack	
• Campers	must	bring	a	lunch	that	doesn’t	need	heating	or	refrigeration	
• Pickup	is	at	3	p.m.	via	the	same	entrance	as	drop-off	
• Parents	must	sign	out	their	campers	every	day,	and	we	will	not	release	your	child	to	anyone	
who	is	not	listed	on	the	child’s	contact	sheet	
• On	the	first	day	of	camp,	please	be	prepared	to	spend	a	few	extra	minutes	checking	your	
child’s	emergency	paperwork	
• If	your	child	needs	to	leave	camp	early	or	miss	a	day,	please	notify	us	as	early	as	possible	so	
we	can	plan	accordingly	



	
	

We	are	looking	forward	to	lots	of	fun,	learning,	and	making	new	friends!	Please	don’t	hesitate	
to	call	me	with	questions	or	concerns.	
	

See	you	at	camp!		
	
Sincerely,	

	
Angela	Gaige	
Director	of	Education	
Milton	J.	Rubenstein	Museum	of	Science	and	Technology	
(315)	425-9068	x2147	
agaige@most.org	 	 	
 


